
Spring Has Sprung
at Sunshine Canyon Landfill

March 30, 2018

SYLMAR, Calif. (March 30, 2018) – In February, the Sunshine Canyon Landfill team 
reported that the vegetative cover we planted over 57 acres of the Landfill was taking 
root. Today, the vegetation canvasses the eastern slope of the Landfill, and has 
even begun sprouting small spring flowers. We will continue routine maintenance 
throughout the spring and summer, and once mature, the vegetation will help prevent 
erosion and soil thinning, and act as a natural bio-filter.

If you have questions, be sure to contact us at sunshinecanyon@republicservices.com 
or visit us online at http://sunshinecanyonlandfill.com/ to learn more.
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